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2025 Physician Leadership Development Conference Registration Now
Open

The WHA premier event, the Physician Leadership Development Conference, has opened registration.
 
Physician leaders must represent both clinical and managerial interests. They must solve problems, lead their clinical colleagues and
manage needed change in a rapidly evolving health care environment.

This annual event is an opportunity for Wisconsin hospitals and health systems to offer their physicians CME-qualifying education
focused on developing their leadership skills. As with past years, the March 14 & 15, 2025 event is being held at The American Club,
a Kohler company property with 5-star service and amenities.
 
More information on this event will be shared in the coming weeks, but don’t delay—register now. Space is limited.
 
Please note that this event is for WHA hospital members only.
 
For more information on the event, including registration, click here.
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WHA Celebrates National Healthcare Quality Week Oct. 20-26
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